
 

 

 

 

   Friday 21st April 2023 

 

 

 

Nursery - 96.4% RecepƟon - 93.0% Year 1 - 97.5% Year 2 - 94.8 

Year 3 - 90.4% Year 4 - 100% Year 5 - 99.2% Year 6 - 99.6% 

ABOVE school target of 96% BELOW school target of 96% 
School AƩendance target is set at 96% or above.  
Well done to all classes wo have achieved this.                                         

Whole School AƩendance: 96.4% 
Key: 

 

 
CoronaƟon CelebraƟon 

We shall be having picnic lunch on Friday 5th May  to 
celebrate the King’s CoronaƟon.   

If your child usually has a packed lunch but would like 
a picnic lunch on this day please let the office know 

and we can accommodate. 

Class Photo - Monday 

All children will be having their photo taken for 
class photo on Monday 24th April 2023.   

There will also be individual Year 6 photos for the end of 
year books.                                                                                                   

Please ensure all children are in Full School Uniform and in 
school on Ɵme as the photographer will be here at 9am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AŌerschool Clubs 

AŌerschool Clubs have been selected and you will receive a message 
on parentapp later today to advise which one your child has been 
placed in.  They will start next week Tuesday 25th April.  If you have 
not received a message please contact the school office. 

Please collect children promptly at 4pm.   

 Art Day 

Wed 26th April  - Year 3 

Please send them to school in old 
clothes that you don’t mind them 

geƫng messy. 

Strike AcƟon 

There will be no disrupƟon 
to any classes next Thursday 
27th April 2023 for Teachers 
Strike AcƟon. 

House Winners - Helen Keller 

The house winners from last term are Helen Keller - Well Done. 

As their reward the members of Helen Keller (Years 1-6 only) will be going to Ninja Warrior on Friday 28th April 2023 
during the school day.  A consent is required and will be sent out on Parentapp for you to complete. 

Children are to wear school T-shirt and jumper but can wear joggers / leggings and trainers  to be more comfortable. 

Please note school will be CLOSED                         
on the following days: 

Monday - 1st May  Early May Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May  - King Charles CoronaƟon 

Monday 29th - May Spring Bank Holiday 

Bank Holidays / School Closed 

Mass                                    

Reminder that Mass takes place every 
Saturday at 6.30pm in                                          
St Malachy’s Church.        

Also on Wednesday there is Mass for Y2  
& Y6 - Parents Welcome! 


